
Corona tests + Study places

Since the last module is very important for f inishing this academic year, some
studying will also be required. There are a number of study places on campus.
Taking a rapid test before you come to campus is not mandatory, but it is
advised urgently. As of May, all employees and students can make use of the
opportunity to take a Corona rapid test themselves. These tests are easy to do
at home, you can order them for free via: www.zelftestonderwijs.nl.

There are study places in the buildings; Library, Spiegel, Bastille, and the Ravelijn.
Next to that, they have created extra study places by introducing two tents on
campus, these tents can be found on the O&O square and behind the Horst. If
you want to make use of the study places, alone or with your project group,
you have to make a reservation which can be done by following this link:
https://rb.utwente.nl
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Education Mail Quartile 4

Dear Student,

We are already far into the last
quartile of this academic year, this
also means that this is the last
Education Mail that you will receive. In
this mail we will cover some
interesting topics; the study tents, the
IBA double degree, the Teacher
Education Award, and something
about TOM 2.0. Finally, we are proud
to announce that Anniek Pelleboer, as
part of the candidate board 2021-
2022, will guide the Education
Committee next year!

IBA Double Degree - Trip to Münster

For IBA students of cohort 2020, it is possible to attain a double degree at the
Westfälische Wilhelms-Universität (WWU) in Münster. This means that students
will follow the BSc IBA at the UT and the BSc BA at the WWU. So students can
get to know the WWU, Stress organizes a trip to Münster in September.
Students will visit the university as well as the city, and we plan on doing a fun
activity there. More information about the trip to Münster will follow, and more
information about the double degree can be found by clicking this link:
https://bit.ly/3t8GUJM

http://www.zelftestonderwijs.nl/
https://rb.utwente.nl/
http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f773773346839
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Teacher Education Award

The Teacher Education Awards have taken  place and the results are in. This
year there were two categories: best teacher and most creative online
teacher. After the votes of our students, the following teachers have won:

Best teacher

Ranking (I)BA IEM

1st place Ipek Seyran Topan Erwin Hans

2nd place Matthias de Visser Johan Lanting

3rd place Henk van der Kolk Ipek Seyran Topan

Most creative online teacher

Ranking (I)BA IEM

1st place Henk van der Kolk Peter-Paul Verbeek

2nd place Lara Carminati Eduardo Lalla

3rd place Robert Gutsche Martijn Mes

The best teacher of each study on campus is nominated for the UT-wide
competition, this year Erwin Hans and Matthias de Visser (Ipek won two years
ago and cannot be nominated for another two years). The event will take

place on the 27 th of  May from 16:00 to 17:30. Stay tuned for when you can vote
for them to ensure one of our teachers wins!



Tutoring system

You might already be familiar with it, but Stress provides students with a
platform where students that need help with their studies and tutors meet: the
tutoring system. We created a group chat on Whatsapp where all students
that are willing to tutor their peers gather. When we receive a tutoring request
from a student, it will be sent in the group chat, and tutors that are willing to
provide tutoring will be forwarded to the respective student. The amount paid
for tutoring can be decided together with the student that wants tutoring. If
you are interested in becoming a tutor, please click the following link to join the
group: https://chat.whatsapp.com/IAaDsHUTUn8IvfPCoP2IpH. If  you need
tutoring, you can send an email to ec@stress.utwente.nl.

Hallenweg 17, Enschede
Netherlands

Unsubscribe

Do you prefer the education mail
being a separate mail or a piece of

the Stress Press?

This was the last Education Mail of this academic year, we want to wish you a
lot of success in your last module and we want to wish everyone happy
holidays in advance.

Best,

Ralph Sikosek & Jasper de Vries

Study Association Stress

A. Separate mail B. Piece of the Stress Press
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